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Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Sally Goodin [sgoodin@@sbcglobal.net]
_Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2005 3:26 PM

To: "7 Brogss-Donna, Env. Health

Cc: Chah, Barney, Env. Health; Wooten, Susan D

Subject: Re: RO2633, 408 Linda Ave., Piedmont closure

Donna: | was wondering about the status of this closure. Is there anything you need from me? As | am sure you are aware, both
PGA&E and the City of Piedmont are anxious to see this property returned to use. Thanks very much for your assistance.

Sincerely, Sally Goodin

From: Chan, Barney, Env. Health

To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Cc: sgoodin@sbcglobal net

Sent: Friday, April 08, 2005 10:27 AM

Subject: RO2633, 408 Linda Ave., Piedmont closure

Donna: 7
Welcome back, | put the closure for the PG&E substation in you mail siot. | believe we can close the site which lies exterior to
the existing building. Let me know if you have any guestions.

Thanks

Barney

7113/2005
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Drogos, Donna, Env. Health i

From: Sally Goodin [sgoodin@sbcglobal.net]

Sent:  Tuesday, May 17, 2005 3:02 PM

To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Cc: Chan, Barney, Env. Health; Susan D Wooten
Subject: FW: RE: RO2633, 408 Linda Ave., Piedmont closure

I just left you a voice mail about this but did not have time to give you the case number. Please let me know when we
might expect to see the NFA for this site or if you need additional information from us. As you can imagine both
PG&E and the City of Piedmont are very eager to see this site back in use. You can reach me either via email or
telephone at 510-301-2261. Thanks very much for your assistance, Sally

----- Qriginal Message -----

From: Sally Goodin

To: Drogos, Donna, Eny. Health

Cc: Chan, Barney, Env. Health ; Wooten, Susan D

Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2005 3:25 PM

Subject: Re: RO2633, 408 Linda Ave., Piedmont closure

Donna: | was wondering about the status of this closure. Is there anything you need from me? As | am sure you are aware, both
PG&E and the City of Piedmont are anxious to see this property returned to use. Thanks very much for your assistance.

Sincerely, Sally Goodin

From: Chan, Barney, Env. Health

To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Cc: sgoodin@sbcglobal.net

Sent: Friday, April 08, 2005 10:27 AM

Subject: RO2633, 408 Linda Ave., Piedmont closure

Donna:
Welcome back, | put the closure for the PG&E substation in you mail slot. | befieve we can close the site which lies exterior to
the existing building. Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks

Barney

711327005



